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When you subsidize something you get more of it.  Oregon should not increase the 

magnet of larger public benefits to draw more illegal immigrants to the state.  All we 

hear is Democrats and their constituents complaining about the lack of education 

funding and then they want to offer reduced tuition rates to a larger group of non-

citizens.  Enough of spending public funds to subsidize illegal immigration. 


